Pepartment of Education
Region V
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF SORSOGON

ADVISORY
June 10, 2022

(Division Memorandum No. 095, 5.2022: CONDUCT OF CONTINUING
PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM ON PROCESS SKILLS IN
MATHEMATICS OF GRADE 7 AND 8 TEACHERS IN THE DIVISION)

1, Please be advised that the venue for the conduct of Continuing Professional
Development program on Process Skills in Mathematics of Grade 7 and 8 teachers in the
division on June 22-24, 2022 will be moved to Casiguran Central School, Casiguran, Sorsogon
due to unavailability of SDO - Bulwagan ng Karunungan, SDO Sorsogon Province.

2 For the information and guidance of all concerned.
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